
London Visual Arts Guild
Promoting Art and Art Education in London and the surrounding area

In The Gallery on High •5 East High Street  • London, Ohio,   USA   43140

Meetings are the first Tues. of the month, 7pm at Studio 7, 7 E. High Street, London
** Alice Seyfried will be speaking on her recent trip to Pallatanga, Ecuador at our July  5th meeting**

Docent volunteers are needed for 1, 2, 3, or 4 hour time slots for Gallery on High. Please sign up at 
www.londonvisualartsguild.org - Gallery on High - Docent Calendar, or phone: Marjorie Foulk, 614-832-8625.

http: / /www.londonvisualartsgui ld .org

JULY 2011 

Downtown London Rib 
And Jazz Fest: August 5, 2011
The London Rib and Jazz Fest brings the 
party to downtown London, Second Street 
block between Oak and Main! Enjoy the 
jazzed up LIVE music and that sweet smell 
of barbecue well into the night as we cel-
ebrate in the streets. Check out: londonrib-
andjazzfest.com

Festival Bands
11 a.m.-1 p.m. — Johnny Vermillion Octet
1:30-3:30 p.m. — The Linda Dachtyl Trio
4-6 p.m. — 6 Foot Blonde
6:30-8:30 p.m. — Soul Satyr
9-11 p.m. — The Teeny Tucker Band

Jazz Fest Events
Car Show on East Second Street. 

Registration runs from 4 to 6:30 p.m. 
The show follows from 7 to 9.

Kids Activities
  * Clowns * Balloon twisters * Facepainting
  * Costumed Characters * Games
  * Bounce house * Magic show * Shazbots

Once again the LVAG will ask for volunteers 
so we can be represented at this event and 
possibly have extended hours at Gallery on 
High. We are open to ideas/suggestions from 
guild members. Please call the President of 
LVAG, Linda Bradley @ 937-834-1742 or cell: 
614-783-1039, email: snotnosesnaps@yahoo.
com if you would like to  help out.

B i c e n t e n n i al   O L D  FA S H IONE    D 
ICE    C R E A M  C R A N K  O F F

Thank you LVAG President, Linda Bradley, and Board members, 
Marjorie Foulk, Sandy Fox, Karla Knief,  Kim Lattimer,  Bob Rea 
and member Alice Seyfried for representing the LVAG at the Ice 
Cream crank off. Folks were enjoying the music, getting their photo 
taken as the King and Queen of London, and of course the delicious 
ice cream! Also, thanks to Board member Ginger Cazan for man-
ning the gallery!



Bring out the paint 
brushes, clay, and cam-
eras to take those pictures! 
Summer time is here and 
the LVAG has been busy 
with GOBA, COBRA, the 
Strawberry Festival and 
London’s Bicentennial. 
The Member’s show has 

filled the gallery with a wide range of 
talented artwork. Be sure to check out 
the Bicentennial platters made by Gin-
ger Cazan.
Art Classes are being enjoyed by all 
ages! Do you have a special talent you 
would like to share? Give us a call! Also, 
if you would like to have a gallery show 
next year, we are booking now!

Celebrate and Create, Linda

A R TIST     S P OT  L IG  H T 
Ron Black grew up in a household in which crafts-
manship was accepted as a daily occurrence; it 
was in all you did. His grandmother put a wooden 
crochet hook, (whittled by his grandfather), in his 
hand when he was 9 years old. Ron never put that 
hook down, and still has it! Even though he never 
knew them, his mother’s grandparents both made 
music on the banjo, guitar, fiddle, piano, and organ. 
They all played “by ear”; the same way Ron does. 
His wife and he are both weavers, having learned 
at Fireside Industries, Berea College, Berea, KY. They met there and were married in the col-
lege chapel. Ron wove the material for his wife’s wedding dress at Fireside. Ron is retired from 
the office of the Attorney General, State of Ohio. Ron’s artwork will be on display at Gallery on 
High,  July 14 - Aug. 12. He will also talk on his work and music at our August LVAG meeting.

S A V E 
T H O S E 
C A N S ! 
Sandy Fox 
is request-
ing that 
everyone 
save their 
aluminum  
cans. Not 
only will you be doing some-
thing good for the environ-
ment, you will also help us 
make $$$$$ for our group! 

2011 EXHIBIT SCHEDULE
BRUCE WOLFE/MIKE MUNDEN 

JAN. 27 - MARCH 6
PHOTOGRAPHY

GEORGETTA DARR
MARCH 10 - APRIL 17

FINE ART
LONDON MIDDLE SCHOOL

APRIL 21 - MAY 1
ART CLASSES

LONDON HIGH SCHOOL
MAY 5 - MAY 22

ART CLASSES
LVAG MEMBER SHOW

MAY 26 - JULY 10
VARIOUS FORMS OF ART

MARJORIE FOULK / RON BLACK
JULY 14 - AUGUST 21

VARIOUS FORMS OF ART
DON SWENSEN

AUGUST 25 - SEPT. 25
FINE ART

QUILTERS
SEPT. 29 - OCT. 30

3RD ANNUAL ART AUCTION
NOV. 3 - NOV. 28

LVAG TINY TREASURES ART SALE
DEC. 1 - DEC. 18

GALLERY ON HIGH, 5 E. HIGH ST.
LONDON, OH 43140

Gallery Hours:
Thurs 11am - 2pm, Fri 5pm - 8pm
Sat 10am - 2pm, Sun 11am - 2pm

C L A S S  U P D AT E  AT  S T U D I O  7 
Classes are going well at Studio 7. We had our first 
month of Frog on a Bike art classes for kids. Twelve 
students learned about Vincent Van Gogh and his 
unique style of art, the color wheel, portrait paint-
ing and so much 
more! Many stu-
dents hated to 
break until July 11. 

We are still signing students up for classes. If you 
know of any children interested in art classes, please 
let them know! Jim Keen is now teaching his third 
group of  stained glass students. Harry has finished 
up his beginner painting class and my basic drawing class ended two weeks ago. I 
am currently lining up classes for the fall. If you would like to share your special tal-
ent with others by teaching a particular class, please call: Kim, 740-852-7727 or cell: 
740-506-2198. 

Would you like to work with other artists or give guidance to students learning about art? The Gallery on High 
has Open Studio,  Tuesday evenings from 4-8pm (4-7pm the first Tues. of the month) at Studio #7. All artists 
and art students are welcome to work on their projects, or draw from a live model (when available). Partici-
pants need to bring their own supplies. (If working from the live model, a small donation will be required).

C O M E  C A S T  Y O U R  V O T E ! 
The Essence of Madison County calendar 
contest is on! Please stop by the gallery and 
vote for your favorite artwork now being dis-
played in Studio 7 and the Gallery on High. 
It’s only $1 per vote. Currently we have over 
70 votes. This is a big money making event 
for VOH. The entries will be displayed until 
early August. The contest will end after the 
Ribfest and the 12 winning pictures will be 
used for the 2012 VOH calendar which will 
be on sale later this year.  

Ron playing his dulcimer

Display your art in West Jefferson!
The Mustard Seed in West Jeff has offered to 
display the LVAG artwork in their restaurant 
on Main Street. If you are interested in dis-
playing and/or selling your artwork, phone 
Linda Bradley at 937-834-1742 or cell: 614-
783-1039.

A note from our President

President, 
Linda Bradley


